
December 12, 2002

Mr. Fred J. Cayia
Site Vice President
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
Nuclear Management Company, LLC
6610 Nuclear Road
Two Rivers, WI  54241

SUBJECT: POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2 - BULLETIN 2002-01,
“REACTOR PRESSURE VESSEL HEAD DEGRADATION AND REACTOR
COOLANT PRESSURE BOUNDARY INTEGRITY,” 15-DAY RESPONSE
(TAC NOS. MB4566 AND MB4567)

Dear Mr. Cayia:

On March 18, 2002, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff issued Bulletin 2002-01,
“Reactor Pressure Vessel Head Degradation and Reactor Coolant Pressure Boundary
Integrity,” to the industry requesting that addressees provide information related to the
structural integrity of the reactor coolant pressure boundary, including the reactor pressure
vessel head, and the extent to which inspections have been undertaken to satisfy applicable
regulatory requirements.  Bulletin 2002-01 also required licensees to provide the basis for
concluding that plans for future inspections of the reactor coolant pressure boundary will satisfy
applicable regulatory requirements at their respective pressurized-water reactor plants.  All
addressees were requested to respond to Items 1.A. through E. within 15 days of the Bulletin’s
issuance, or to provide a written response to the NRC in accordance with the provisions of
Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Part 50, Section 50.54(f), if they are unable to
provide the information or they can not meet the requested completion dates.

You provided your 15-day Bulletin response by letters dated April 2 and 18, 2002.  The
NRC staff finds that you have provided the requested information and has concluded that your
plant does not appear to have conditions similar to those which lead to the degradation at
Davis-Besse.

We will complete a full review of your response to Bulletin 2002-01 after we review your
response to Items 2 and 3 of the Bulletin.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Deirdre W. Spaulding, Project Manager, Section 1
Project Directorate III
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket Nos. 50-266 and 50-301

cc:  See next page
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Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2

cc:

Mr. John H. O’Neill, Jr.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
2300 N Street, NW
Washington, DC  20037-1128

Mr. Richard R. Grigg
President and Chief Operating Officer
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
231 West Michigan Street
Milwaukee, WI  53201

Site Licensing Manager
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
Nuclear Management Company, LLC
6610 Nuclear Road
Two Rivers, WI  54241

Mr. Ken Duveneck
Town Chairman
Town of Two Creeks
13017 State Highway 42
Mishicot, WI  54228

Chairman
Public Service Commission
  of Wisconsin
P.O. Box 7854
Madison, WI  53707-7854

Regional Administrator, Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, IL  60532-4351

Resident Inspector's Office
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
6612 Nuclear Road
Two Rivers, WI  54241

Ms. Sarah Jenkins
Electric Division
Public Service Commission of Wisconsin
P.O. Box 7854
Madison, WI  53707-7854

Mr. Roy A. Anderson
Executive Vice President and 
  Chief Nuclear Officer
Nuclear Management Company, LLC
700 First Street
Hudson, WI  54016

Nuclear Asset Manager
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
231 West Michigan Street
Milwaukee, WI  53201
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